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From: Leticia Landa <leticia@lacocinasf.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] La Cocina's Formal Written Comment - RIN 3064-AF81

Hello, 

Just wanted to send a note to say it's essential that race and ethnicity data be expressly included in the revisions. 
As a community organization focused on serving BIPOC and Immigrant entrepreneurs, we at La Cocina feel the 
effects of our government's race-based policies (like redlining) in daily ways. Race and ethnicity were major 
factors in those past laws and need to be major factors in the ways that those laws are corrected by new laws. 
It's an offensive omission that I hope is fixed. 

Gracias! 
Leticia 

--  
Leticia Landa 
La Cocina 
leticia@lacocinasf.org 
(415) 824-2729 x306




